December 5, 1969

Professor Elsie C. Muller Department of Mathematics Morningside College Sioux City, Iowa 51106

Dear Professor Muller:

As I told you when you called, the date of the meeting has been corrected for the National Office, and a notice to the members of the Iowa Section is to be sent in the next few days. (I am enclosing an advance copy to you. If you think of additions or changes, let me know soon.)

I concur with you in inviting Professor Alder to be on the program. I personally would prefer the lecture: "Mathematics for Liberal Arts Students."

Sincerely yours,

B.E. Gillam Secretary-Treasurer

BEG/la

encl